
 

Spring Golf Memo – 3/12/24 

• Coaches, please be sure to enter your golf schedule into Bound now! Rosters should also 

be added as you finalize your squad members. 

• Coaches, please be sure to enter all scores into Bound upon completion of each 

meet/event! We use the results to help with postseason assignments. 

o Score entries will be checked on April 9, April 23, and May 7 

o Please enter your scores in a timely and accurate manner 

• Coaches, please be sure to view the IHSAA/IGHSAU Golf Rules Meeting video on Bound 

prior to the start of competitions! Your A.D. has directions for you to follow upon logging 

in to the site. Boys’ coaches should select the IHSAA icon to access the rules meeting 

video. 

• The IHSAA Spring Golf Regular Season Manual is posted on our golf website. Be sure to 

look that over in advance of the season. 

• Preliminary postseason sites and assignments will be released on Friday, April 19. Look 

for those on the IHSAA Golf website. Final approval by our board will take place on April 

24. 

• I am currently looking at potential Sectional and District sites. If you believe your course 

is willing to host an 18-hole event and gives a fair challenge, please send me an email 

(lcurtis@iahsaa.org) with the name/location of the course. Dates are May 8 (Sectional) 

and May 13 (District) and typically have a 9:00 or 10:00 start. 

• The State Golf Championships will be held in Ames on May 20-21. Class 3A will compete 

at Veenker Memorial Golf Course, Class 2A at Coldwater Golf Links, and Class 1A will 

compete at Ames Golf & Country Club. 

• The State Coed Golf meet will take place on Monday, June 3 (date change). Carrol and 

Indianola will be the sites for this event. Contact Ben Van Wyk at the IGHSAU for more 

information. 

 

Lewie Curtis, IHSAA 

Golf Sport Administrator 
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